From: Sandra Liston

To: Public Comment
Subject: COMMENT TO ZDRB
Date: Thursday, March 4, 2021 11:41:09 AM

From: Elizabeth Roth
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 10:14 AM
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@yville.com>; Sandra Liston <sliston@yville.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: COMMENT TO ZDRB

>
>>To whom it may concern,

>>

>> [ live behind and next to 8 Forrester on the park side and have for over 20 years I enjoy living here. I object to
the balcony addition for many reasons. First, the structure would impede and obstruct my view to the parks
beautiful trees and vineyard landscape which I enjoy very much. Secondly, it would be virtually impossible for me
to have any privacy in the backyard or in my living spaces which face that property. It would additionally
negatively impact my property value and the parks atmosphere.

>> | respectfully request that you vote no on the addition of this balcony.

>> Thank you.

>

>> Sincerely,

>> Elizabeth Roth

>> 6 Redwood Drive

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone
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